From: Joe Hruska, Canadian Plastics Industry Association **On Behalf Of** Joe Hruska, Canadian Plastics Industry Association

Sent: May-07-19 12:59 PM

Subject: Join Brockton, Hanover and CPIA: Launching of Walkerton Polystyrene Densifier - May 31, 2019







Join us for the Launch of Recycling Polystyrene Densifier Walkerton, Ontario

Fri. May 31, 2019

1:30 - 2:30 pm EST

Brockton Recycling Centre, 320 Kincardine Highway, Walkerton



Click here to RSVP

The Municipalities of Brockton and Hanover and the Canadian Plastics Industry Association (CPIA) invite you to join us at an event to welcome back polystyrene recycling in our municipalities.

Through a partnership with CPIA and Bruce Power, we are now able to **collect polystyrene** once again for recycling and to process it for efficient shipping to end markets using polystyrene densification technology.

At full operation this will increase recycling **diversion of polystyrene by up to 90%** and reduce demand on landfill space.

Master of Ceremonies:

Bruce Davidson, Chair of the Brockton Environmental Advisory Committee

Special Guest Speakers:

- Chris Peabody, Mayor of Brockton
- Representative from Bruce Power
- Carol Hochu, President and CEO, Canadian Plastics Industry Association

Invited guests:

Representatives of surrounding municipalities, community representatives and recycling supporters.

We are delighted to invite you to join us for:

- Demonstrations of Polystyrene Densifier
- Light refreshments

Click here to RSVP

More information:

Contact Bruce Davidson: Tel: 519-881-0884 or E-mail: CWC@wightman.ca

PRESENTED BY:





